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Dear parents,   

The sun has arrived, finally! I can see everybody has a spring 

in their step and we are seeing that summer is on its way.  

Thank you all for your patience during our recent absences 

and to all the staff for being so flexible. It is 

great to have the team back and well.  

Parent Governor Role 
If you are interested in being a 
parent governor at our school 

you can still collect an 
application pack up to the end 

of the day on Monday. 
You will be able to support and 

challenge us as a school and 
see what happens strategically 
behind the scenes at Newtown 

Linford Primary School. 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 

Individuality 

KS2 Theatre Trip 
We really hope your children enjoyed the theatre 

trip. We hope we have inspired some future musical 
theatre stars! 

Thank you PTA  

Reminder—Parent’s Evening 
Next week it is Parent’s Evening. I will be there to give you your child’s books 
to look at and show you to your appointment when the teacher is ready. Your 

appointments will be ten minutes, if more time is needed the teacher will 
arrange this.  

Please can I ask that all parents follow government advice and do not attend 
with Coronavirus or with symptoms if not tested. 

Children’s Ukraine Appeal 
Next week Jack and Aoife will be bringing in a packet 
of smarties for all children who would like one. They 

ask that children enjoy the sweets and then add 
money to the tubes. They will then collect these in by  

Friday 1st April. Proceeds will go to charities 
supporting Ukraine, with more information provided 
on the tube. If you would not like your child to have 

one, please let us know and we will arrange this 
discretely.  

Reminder—Brass Instruments 
Please can all of Tyburn Class remember to bring their instruments in for their 

lesson on Monday. We want everybody to be able to join in. 

Reminder—Forest School 
Next Friday it will be Tyburn Classes’ turn to attend 

Forest School.  

Sports at Newtown Linford Primary School 
Well done to KS2 who continue to perform well in the 

cross school competitions, we are a force to be reckoned 
with! 

The children will be having further internal house 
tournaments this term and next. Linford and Bradgate 

will need to wear PE kits to school on Thursday 7th April 
and Tyburn and Old John on Wednesday 6th April. 

Our Sports Day will be on the Monday 20th June in the 
afternoon, with a back up day of Monday 27th June in 

the event of bad weather on the 20th. Parents are 
welcome to attend and the location will be finalised 

shortly.  

Wellies and Compost Day! 
In order to get our school gardening projects 
going we need compost. On Friday 1st April 

children can come to school in gardening clothes (dress 
down) and wellies. For this we ask if each family can 

donate one bag of compost to the cause. Ms Pearce has 
achieved extra funding to buy gloves and seeds, so then 

we will be ready to grow! 

After School/Breakfast 
A reminder Breakfast Club is available daily from 

7.30am.  
If you would be interested in after school provision 

on a Wednesday after school from Easter, please let 
the office know, with also the type of provision you 

would like e.g. multi-sports, stay and play.  
All forms to sign up are available via the office. Thank you volunteers! 

I wanted to say a big thank you to all our volunteer 
readers. The time you are giving each week really is 

making a difference to our children.  
Also, a thank you those parents who volunteer on 
Fridays meaning Forest School can happen for our 

children.  

Mrs Kennedy 


